
 

 

 

Dear Customers: COVID-19 Notice 

 
We are open for business; however the safety and health of our customers, 

employees, and community are of utmost importance to us. 

 
We are following all PHAC guidelines to make sure we can be helpful with slowing 

down the progress of Coronavirus. These are the steps that we have taken to do 

our part to prevent community spread. 

 
What We Are Doing 

● If you are not comfortable coming into our facility then give us a call and we 

will get what you are looking for and can check you out at your vehicle 

when picking up. 

● If you want to talk but not come into the building, call us and we can 

schedule time to answer all of your questions. 

● We are cleaning and disinfecting common areas. This includes the order 

desk area, counters, and door knobs. 

● Employees that are showing any symptoms of illness are staying home.  

 
Thank you for your support of local small businesses like ours. Together, we will 

get through this public health crisis and emerge stronger as a community. 

 
Sincerely, 

J&J 

 

 


